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I oppose this bill in its entirety. Unconstitutional you are not going to stop gun 

violence with this. You should have more officers. You are also not set up to do this 

paperwork with other jurisdictions. 150. 00 is real steep for a permit. You going to 

take away background checks at the state level then.  


